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Lighthouse offers new training location 

The Lighthouse will be offering a new training location for Independent Living, Assistive 

Technology and Microsoft Office on the Stephen F. Austin University campus in  

Nacogdoches, TX. 

Training dates are January 29th, February 26th, March 18th, April 29th and May 27th between 

9:30am – 3:30pm. Lessons are one hour and available to any student first grade and above, 

college students, adults and seniors. “This partnership with Stephen F. Austin State University 

will allow students and adults with visual impairments that live in the southern part of our area 

easier access to the free training the Lighthouse provides,” stated Ann Phillips, Children Program 

Administrator. “Students can work on individualized goals in areas of the expanded core 

curriculum and adults can learn skills that will give them more independence at home and at 

work.” 

To schedule your lesson contact The Lighthouse at 888.565.3852 or info@tylerlighthouse.org. 

Be prepared to state your abilities and goals for training. This will help customize training to fit 

your needs.  


